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Correspondence Report  19th April 2016 

Corporate Policy and Resources Committee 

 

Copy correspondence available 

1. NILGA – Matters Reported to Partnership Panel dated 15th March 

2016 

 

 Correspondence from NILGA in response to Council’s email dated  

25th February 2016 relating to issues referred by Council to the 

Partnership Panel. 
NILGA - Matters 

reported to Partnership Panel.pdf
 

   

2.  DoE, 7 April 2016  

 Clause 65 of “A Fresh Start” contains an agreement to reduce policy 

consultations from 12 weeks to a maximum of 8 weeks. This change 

will effect immediately following the forthcoming Assembly Election, 

following which Local Government Policy Division will become part of 

the new Department for Communities. The change will apply to 

consultations issued by all public authorities, including district councils 

and Non Departmental Public Bodies.  

Implementing a fresh 

start.pdf
 

 


